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12th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
YEAR 6 TRIP TO PLEASUREWOOD HILLS – WEDNESDAY 3RD JULY 
 
We have arranged a trip for the Year 6s to go to Pleasurewood Hills on Wednesday 3rd July as an end of 
year celebration. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return from the theme park at around 3.00pm, in time for the 
end of school. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £25 per child, which includes transport and admission to the park.  
Unfortunately, on this occasion, no financial help is available for this trip. 
 
Please could you give consent for your child to go on this trip on Parentmail, along with payment by Friday 
21st June. 
 
A packed lunch and water bottle will be required on the day.   If you are entitled to free school meals, a 
packed lunch can be provided (please let the office know if your child would like this, stating whether they 
require a ham or cheese roll).   
 
Please do not book lunches on the Parentmail app for this day. 
 
Pupils will be allowed to wear non-school uniform for this trip, but please ensure that they are suitably 
dressed with no bare shoulders or bellies and suitable shoes.  If you have purchased a leavers hoodie, then 
pupils will be allowed to wear them for this trip.  Please ensure that they either have suncream applied and 
a sunhat or a raincoat depending on the weather conditions. 
 
Please get in touch if you have any queries in the meantime. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Naylor and Miss Minister 
Year 6 Teachers 
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